
Friday, March 1, 2024 - Today is a “D” day



LAST CALL SALE ENDS TODAY!!!!
Peer Mentoring is doing an apparel fundraiser. Please help support our club so we

can continue to do fun activities!

The link to the store: https://bspapm.itemorder.com/shop/home/

True Crime Club will have our next meeting on Wednesday, March 6 in Room
335. New members are always welcome!! Come and share your enthusiasm for

true crime stories!!

Click here for the March Library Newsletter.

https://email.schoology.com/ls/click?upn=Ggo-2FuJhE5h-2FzMZnGSzYsKDUq-2F-2Boi4Ss1-2FEz9c1Um2rQCCIDD-2F6JtEbUz7emb5fZo8dX__31OC8pde3EdRm3meG39w4naJitMjGPMCnduisnRO40nlBlt1TcALN5eYF5jtt5jP-2BWPyDbjXvYZO-2BDoNN-2FCRC8OPC5rHneRrWmFL4lWtVNUe4YfLHkmmOtJkt9HTHt86zQ7bXnpgyIYkZYymhAhp6NOWCrDfxCkQK4trKv4aw-2FnbEkjCDQ2s-2FqarlXOEwVRhoslywqQ6vMLVzqkBwDq3N1NGIAjxkou9-2B5GzK-2Bkq5674kfmOFAB5fax3dLzHBhhl
https://www.smore.com/n/c3x5p




A new episode of The Scotties Rundown is here! This week is a special edition in honor of black History
Month hosted by Saliah Webster and Chloe Bruno. Segments include a survey on favorite superheroes,
an update from Abby and Gabby on winter sports, and the Scottie’s spotlight on Black History Month.

The episode can be found here:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sHGyYw9zETVQ-xfsjKTK6CW-Xiu0aQqc/view?usp=sharing

Click here to view the March School Counseling Newsletter.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sHGyYw9zETVQ-xfsjKTK6CW-Xiu0aQqc/view?usp=sharing
https://www.smore.com/n/nd6z41

